
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: 
 
 
 
REMARKS: 

City of Overland Park 

Traffic Services Division 

Equipment Submittal Memorandum 

  

February 1, 2001 

 
TO: Brian Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 
 Ralph Lewis, P.E., Assistant City Traffic Engineer 
 Guy Alon, I.E., Civil Engineer I 
 Chris Butler, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Victor Godinez, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Larry Killer, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Lori Mansfield, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Michael Hay, Traffic Engineering Technician 

Dave Bergner, Traffic Operations Manager 
 Mike Newman, Traffic Signal/Light Technician II 
 Buck Taylor, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 Thuan Tran, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 John LaPlante, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 Liz Tidd, Inventory Control Clerk 
 Kenneth Wyrick, Senior Streetlighting Inspector 

 FROM:   Bruce Wacker, Special Projects Engineer 

Belden Shielded Detector Cable 

Belden cable has been approved for use on traffic signal projects for shielded lead-in 
cable.  The following information applies: 
 
Belden 2001 IMSA 50-2 Shielded Detector Cable 
This cable has a cable identification strip that is visible when the cable is stripped and 
unwrapped. 


